Cannabis Control Division

December 7, 2023

CANCELLED
New Mexico Cannabis Regulatory Advisory
Committee (CRAC) Regular Meeting

Notice is given that the New Mexico Cannabis Regulatory Advisory Committee
(CRAC) regular meeting scheduled for Friday, December 8, 2023, beginning at
1:30 p.m. has been CANCELLED.

The meeting is tentatively rescheduled for January 9, 2024, beginning at 1:30
p.m. The location is to be determined. A notice will be issued and posted on the
Division's website once the details have been confirmed.



https://www.facebook.com/RLDNEWMEXICO/
https://twitter.com/rldnewmexico
https://www.instagram.com/nmregulationandlicensing/

